

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

> Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

26th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 are organising a fundraising event for Jamiee's go-fund me page and we would love it if you are able to support. Below, you can find out the events that will be taking place and how you can get involved:

6-9 February – Year 6 will be selling Valentine's chocolates before school and at break time for £1. You can buy a chocolate and send a message to any friend in school like we did with the candy canes at Christmas.

30 January – 9 February – We will be selling raffle tickets on the gate for £1 a strip. If you can donate a raffle prize, please give this to your class teacher or the office.

9 February - We will be selling cakes in the Key Stage 2 hall before school for 50p or £1. If you can donate any cakes, please give them to your class teacher on 8 or 9 February.

9 February – We will be drawing our raffle during assembly and the lucky winners will get to choose their prize.

We thank you for all of your support and generosity.

Yours faithfully,

Year 6



















